
TLGA League Board Minutes --May 15, 2008 
   
The meeting was called to order by the President, Celise McLaughlin at 10:00AM   26 members were 
present. 
  
Reading of the Minutes.  Motion by Maureen Lempert to waive the reading of the minutes, seconded by 
Joanne Stewart, motion passed. 
  
No Treasurers Report  due to absence of the Treasurer.  Members were reminded to pay for tournaments 
on time.  Late checks are to be delivered to Carolyn Pacella’s House. 
  
1st Vice President.Dot Franco reported that as of this date $84.00 has been received for the "hole in one" 
fund.  Some members have signed up but not paid, membership is not valid until payment is made.   Dot 
also reported that there are still openings for the monthly  pairings in July and August.  All  members are 
encouraged to fill these vacancies.  Check  membership board.   
 
The President reminded everyone that the course will be closed for aerification, June 2-4 and the league 
will be single teeing on June 5th. 
  
Chuck Wilke will conduct the first golf clinic beginning Wed. May 28th for those who signed up in the 
member room.   Look for more clinics in the future.   
  
A reminder to the membership that the Memorial Day Tournament will be held on Sat. May 24.  Maureen, 
Betty and Joan will be working with Men’s League on the tournament. 
  
The Tradition Club is sponsoring an Italian Dinner on June 6th.  Sign-up sheet is posted.  All members are 
encouraged to support the club. 
  
Bobbie Fleiss is the State Tournament Representative and will be stepping down.  A new Chairman is 
needed for 2009.  Please contact Bobbie or Celise if interested in continuing with the State Tournaments. 
  
All members should consider running for the 2009 TLGA Board.  A nomination committee will be organized 
by September to attract a slate of officers. 
  
New Business 
Dot Ellison requested if there was interest in purchasing new golf shirts with the club logo embroidered on 
the shirts.   By show of hands the interest by very positive.   Dot will research the cost and report to the 
membership.  The question of size and sleeve vs. sleeveless was also of consideration.  Lori Doherty agreed 
to share her survey information for determining sizes. 
  
Pat Cocuzza requested that more notice be given by the members when it is necessary to cancel golf.  
For the pairing committee it is a nightmare to rearrange the schedule when late notice is given.  24 hours is 
requested.   
  
Lori Doherty reported on the results of the survey pertaining to purchase of ladies golf clothes which the Pro 
Shop markets.  There were 26 responses and it was concluded that larger sizes were needed. Lori met with 
Jon Fritz with the results and an agreement resulted.  Lori and TLGA members will be involved in the 
purchase of the new merchandise. 
  
Motion to adjourn  was made by Maureen Lempert and seconded by Nancy Malara.  Meeting adjourned 
at 10:15 a.m. 
  
Submitted by:     Dani Jennings 
 


